NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

There will be a Public Hearing before the Danville City Council on Tuesday, December 21,
2010, 7:00 p.m. in the City Council Chambers located on the fourth floor of City Hall, 427
Patton Street.

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to consider a request to the Virginia Department of
Transportation to establish an urban system highway project for the improvement of Mount
Cross Road from Lowes Drive to the west corporate limits, a distance of approximately 0.97
miles.

A copy of the proposed Resolution may be seen in the Office of the City Clerk, 427 Patton
Street, Room 428, Monday through Friday, 8 am. to 5 p.m.

A Public Hearing will be held by the Council of the City of Danville, Virginia on Tuesday,
December 21, 2010, at 7:00 P.M., in the Council Chambers located on the Fourth Floor of the
Municipa Building, 427 Patton Street. At that time and place Citizens may appear and be heard
regarding proposed amendment(s) to the City Budget for the Fiscal Year ending June 30, 2011.
Listed below is a brief synopsis of the proposed amendment(s). A detailed copy of the proposed
amendment(s) may be seen in the Office of the City Clerk, 427 Patton Street, Room 428,
Municipa Building, Monday through Friday, 8:00 am. to 5:00 p.m.

ESTIMATED/ANTICIPATED REVENUES

Weatherization Program: Federa Aid $1,015,746.00
Local Match: Electric Fund Balance 1,200,000.00
$2,215,746.00

ESTIMATED/ANTICIPATED EXPENDITURES

Weatherization Innovation Pilot Program  $2,215,746.00

BY AUTHORITY OF THE COUNCIL
CITY OF DANVILLE, VIRGINIA
Annette Y. Crane, CMC, City Clerk



